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Tuesday 3rd October 2023 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Whole school visit to the panto – Friday 15th December 
 
As previously mentioned to parents before the summer holiday, we have booked to go to the 
‘Sleeping Beauty’ pantomime at The Regent Theatre on Friday 15th December.  We are very 
grateful that the BSA have agreed to fund £5 per child towards the trip to keep the cost lower for 
parents at this time.  In the past, the school have visited the theatre, so it is really exciting to be 
able to offer this trip again as an enrichment opportunity. 
 
The children will be travelling to and from the theatre via coach, and will all need to take a packed 
lunch with them in the theatre as the performance will be starting at 10:30am and we will not be 
back in time to have a school dinner.  Children will not be having ice creams in the interval as the 
theatre prices are too expensive, but they will be able to eat some of their packed lunch and 
sweets or treats are allowed to be in their packed lunch on this occasion.  Please be aware that 
we are a nut free school, and no treats are allowed with nuts in. 
 
We are asking parents for a voluntary contribution of £11.10 to fund the remainder of the ticket 
price and the coach, and this is now available to pay on ParentMail.  We have made it available 
early so that parents have plenty of time to make this contirbution.  Payment is due by Monday 4th 
December 2023.  Please return the attached parental consent form. Without this voluntary 
contribution from each pupil, this visit may not be able to take place. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Miss Rudge 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Visit to Regent Theatre – Friday 15th November 
 
I give permission for my child ________________      in class ____________ 
to visit Sleeping Beauty at The Regent Theatre on Friday 15th December 2023 
 
I have paid the voluntary contribution of £11.10 on parentmail 
 
School staff will care for my child during this visit. I acknowledge that the staff will be liable in the 
event of an accident only if they have failed to take reasonable care of my child during the visit.  
 
 
Signed________________________________(Parent/ Guardian) 
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